HAMateur Gazette

The Newsletter of The Paso Robles Amateur Radio Club

W6LKF

Meeting Date: First Monday Each Month Email: prarc@mindspring.com November 16, 2002

Volume I, No.10

Next Meeting: December 8, 2002 Paso Robles Country Club, Paso Robles 6:00 PM

Christmas Party!!!

President: Bill Mcfarlen, WA5VGI Vice President: Tim Haueter, W6NS Secretary: Mike Kelley, K6AJ Treasurer: Bill Palmertson, K6BWJ

- The Newsletter is also available online at:
- http://force12inc.com/F12-CLUB-PRARC.htm
- Tom Schiller has graciously spared some space on his Force 12 site. He has also listed several club newletters from other clubs at this link: http://force12inc.com/F12-NEWS-CLUBS.htm

PRARC CHRISTMAS PARTY

December 08, 2002

The annual PRARC Christmas party will be held on 08

December 2002 at the Paso Robles Country Club. The evening's festivities will begin with cocktails at 6:00 PM and dinner at 7:00 PM. Each attendee should bring a "gift" worth approximately \$10.00. Males will bring a gift for the guys and females a gift for the ladies. In addition the club will sponsor a raffle with his and hers prizes worth approximately \$100.00 each.

Dinner prices are as follows:

	<u>Member</u>	Non-Member
<u>Prime Rib</u>	\$16.00	\$23.00
<u>Chicken Teriyaki</u>	\$8.00	\$15.00
Pasta (Veg)	(TBD)	(TBD)

Tom Schiller will be our MC and Bob Miller will take care of the gift exchange and the raffle. You will be contacted by telephone regarding attendance and dinner selection. Bill Palmerston will be collecting for the dinners at the door. The deadline for reservations is 27 November. Looking forward to seeing everyone at the party.

73, Bill - WA5VGI
President PRARC

RSVP with Jerry Daitch His telephone number is 528-3229. Or send a reply to this email.